
February 21,2013 

Hon. Jeffrey C. Cohen, 
Acting Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 

RE: Case 10-T-0350-Application ofDMP New York, Inc. and Laser Northeast Gathering 
Company, LLC- Order Granting Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need 
(Issued and Effective February 22, 2011), Ordering Clause (S2) 

Dear Acting Secretary Cohen, 

As a follow-up to our letters to the Commission dated December 14, 2012 and January 
14,2013, Williams Field Services Company, LLC, on behalf of DMP New York, Inc and Laser 
Northeast Gathering Company, LLC (the "Company"), submits the below update to the 
previously submitted scope of work and implementation schedule which has been slightly 
modified due to procurement issues and additional engineering modifications. Furthermore, 
please be advised that, even though the previously submitted scope of work is being slightly 
modified, the actual implementation schedule essentially remains the same. 

1. Revised Scope of Work 

Previously Submitted Scope of Work New Scope of Work 
Replace existing fans on Dunbar Unit 4 Replace the existing Dunbar Unit 4 
gas and auxiliary and jacket water coolers horizontal gas cooler with a new 
with low-noise Moore MAG-style fans. horizontal gas cooler already equipped 

with low-noise Moore MAG-style fans; 
and replace existing fans on Dunbar Unit 
4 jacket water coolers with low-noise 
Moore MAG-style fans. 

2. Revised Implementation Schedule 

• The Week of April! and the Week of AprilS, 2013-The 
new scope of work applicable the Dunbar Unit 4 gas cooler 
and the replacement of the existing fans of the Dunbar Unit 
4 jacket water coolers will take place; 

• The Week of April!S, 2013- Hoover and Keith, Inc. will 
perform an additional sound survey; and 
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• April 26, 2013-In accordance with the Commission's 
Ruling dated January 10, 2013, the Company will submit 
the Hoover and Keith, Inc. report describing the finding of 
the sound survey. 

It is important to note that this minor modification is the most expeditious manner in 
which the existing gas and jacket water cooler fans may be switched to the low-noise Moore 
MAG-style fans. The modification will not change the acoustical design of the Dunbar 
Compressor Station nor will it have any impact on the anticipated sound mitigation. 

As always, should the anticipated implementation schedule or the scope of work 
materially change, the Company will promptly notify the Commission, the Town and nearby 
residents. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

9~~ 
Jack Walsh, 
Manager, Technical Services 
Midstream 

cc: Corey Strub (DPS) 
Steven Blow, Esq. (DPS) 
Ashley Moreno, Esq.(DPS) 
Sam Laniado, Esq. 
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